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To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 6/7/2022

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• With the board action at the regular June school board meeting all of the open certified 
positions will have been filled. We are very fortunate. Many districts won’t be able to fill 
a number of their open positions for the upcoming school year. We are anticipating 
several retirements over the next couple of years and will need to be prepared.   

• At the end of the year celebration for staff, Mrs. Laura Eubanks was announced as our 
Teacher of the Year. Mrs. Eubanks was honored by Mr. Castleton. He did a great job of 
recognizing many of her contributions over the past 22 years to our district and 
community.  


